H@L@FM Item No. 10.3.2

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Councillor Request for Information

/ Included on Agenda 9O Added Item
(Submitted to Municipal Clerk’s Office (Submitted to Municipal Clerk’s Office
by Noon Thursday) by Noon Monday)

Date of Council Meeting: October 6, 2009

Subject: Crosswalk Flag Program - Waverley Road

Request:

Please add the above item to the October 6, 2009 Regional Council agenda.

Reason:

Further to the petition put forward by Councillor Fisher on Sept 29th regarding the Crosswalk
Flag program on the Waverley Road, I would like Regional Council to request that the Mayor

write a further letter to the Premier supporting Bill 21 that was introduced in the Provincial
House on Sept 28th.

Bill 21 was introduced on Sept 28th by former Councillor Andrew Younger and calls upon the

Provincial Government to amend the Motor Vehicle Act to allow crosswalks flags to be used in
municipalities and jurisdictions if they so wish to do so.

1 would like this response as:

Email to Mayor, Council and Municipal Clerk’s Office
Memo to Mayor, Council and Municipal Clerk’s Office
Information Report to O Community Council O Regional Council
Recommendation Report to [0 Community Council [0 Regional Council

Ooood

Councillor Barry Dalrymple District 2




